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Starting in 2025, SEC candidates will sit for their SEC exams based on the new model of assessment and syllabi. 

Consequently, candidates sitting for any SEC subject in the Main 2025 session or subsequent sessions will not be 

able to transfer their coursework mark from the 2024 session or any other previous session of examinations 

 

For more details, candidates should consult the Code of Practice 2025 available on the MATSEC website 

[https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/guidelines-policies/generalpolicies/] and the syllabi for the subjects they 

intend to sit for. All syllabi may be accessed through the link, https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/syllabi 
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